
Question Response
From Councillor Mike Dendor

2.3 20/503571/FULL The replacement of four 
existing chalet units at plots 51, 51A, 53 and 60, 
Seaview Holiday Camp Warden Bay Road 
Leysdown Sheerness Kent ME12 4NB

Section 8.5

Sub-section:

3) The existing chalets do not have any formal 
parking spaces immediately adjacent to
them. I do not consider that it would be reasonable 
to require such spaces under
this application.

Considering Swale Parking Guidelines and 
necessity for occupiers to park their car(s) 
somewhere, could I please have a bit more 
explanation on this point please?

In response to your query, parking across the holiday park currently takes 
place in communal parking areas or informally along the internal access 
roads and grassed areas of the park. The existing chalets do not therefore 
have any dedicated parking. The replacement chalets will be used in the 
same way as the existing units and it would therefore not be reasonable to 
insist on the provision of parking immediately outside these units. I do not 
consider there will be any significant harm arising from the lack of these 
spaces. 


